
From: Kathleen Hendrickson
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Re: Docket Numbers UE-160918 and UG-160919, Comment 1
Date: Sunday, January 7, 2018 9:22:45 PM

To the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commissioners:

Climate Change is real, happening all around us and everyone needs to combat it. This letter
addresses concerns with Puget Sound Energy which is trying to project an identity as a green
company but is heading in the wrong direction. 

PSE claims to be putting energy into clean power solutions and yet 60% of PSE’s energy is
generated by coal and liquid natural gas. 

I ask you:  Why is this the case when we live in a region that has surplus hydropower and
resources prime for harnessing wind and solar?

For the future of humanity and our planet, please require PSE to commit to a carbon free
future!

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Hendrickson
PO Box 1433, 18226 Vashon Hwy SW
Vashon WA  98070
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